
Announcement of elevated measures at KMUTT (Bang Khun Thian) 

Campus 

Effective from 2 January, 2021 

 

In regards to the announcement of Bangkok Metropolitan Administration 

(BMA), declaring three highly-controlled areas including Bang Khun Thian area, 

the university hereby announces the elevated measures and surveillance of 

COVID-19 outbreak at KMUTT (Bang Khun Thian) campus as follows: 

1. Access to the campus will be limited from 05.00 hrs - 20.00 hrs through 

the main entrance of the campus only. 

2. Students and staff are not allowed to access the campus. 

3. Staff members who can remain working at the campus during this period 

are only those out of necessity including officers in charge of security and 

university infrastructure team. Those assigned by supervisors to complete 

important or urgent work, must follow the operational plan of COVID-19 

Emergency Operation and Assistance Center of KMUTT (Bang Khun Thian) 

Campus. All staffs must strictly comply with the surveillance measures by 

presenting their employee card, sign-in for work and follow the preventive 

protocol for utmost safety. 

4. Every visitor entering KMUTT (Bang Khun Thian) Campus must 

strictly follow the preventive measures including;  

- Wearing face masks. 

- Going through a temperature checked.  

- Washing their hands with alcohol-based hand sanitizers. 

- Having their identification card or employee card checked. 

- Completing COVID-19 assessment via mobile application Mor 

Chana and/or Thai Chana. 

Those who fail to comply with these measures will not be permitted to 

enter the premises. 

5. Those who need to access campus out of necessity i.e. those assigned by 

supervisors to complete important or urgent work must receive approval from 

directors of the university along with submission of name and photo to security 

in order to enter the premises. 

6. Those who are not affiliated to the university i.e. food delivery service 

personnel are not allowed to enter the university in any cases. In the case of using 

food delivery service, food must be picked-up at the main entrance of the campus. 

7. Should any elevated measures are required, the university will issue 

further notice accordingly.  

  

KMUTT (Bang Khun Thian) 

1 January, 2021 


